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Please vote no on HB 3382.  Fast Tracking is not the answer since it will create more 

problems later. Extensive dredging and channel modification has major effects. It will 

harm the health of some of the most ecologically important and sensitive waterways 

in our state.  It will even harm the oyster aquaculture, crabbing and fishing.  That will 

harm our important local coastal economies. 

Thank you for your work during this legislative session. 

  


